
WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT March 2022       

NORTHSIDE INTERCEPTOR (NSI) SEWER REPLACEMENT PROJECT
RESTORATION OF NORTHSIDE PARK AREA & ELLIS/ARMBRUST AVENUES

NORTHSIDE PARK & ELLIS/ARMBRUST INFORMATION:
  ● Work has proceeded as expected and WSD is on schedule.
  ● Pipe installaƟon and heavy construcƟon is complete in the 
     area and restoration work will occur starting in April, 
     weather permitting.  
  ● RestoraƟon will consist of pavement and landscaping
     repair in the roadways, driveways, paths, and parkways. 
  ● Specific areas will require tree replanƟng and grass seed.
  ● WSD anƟcipates that the work will be completed in May, 
      also weather permitting.
  ● We thank you for your on-going paƟence and cooperaƟon.

  FOR ONGOING PROJECT UPDATES, VISIT:  
        www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/
  FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT:
       Jim Snell, NSI Construction Engineer 
       Phone:  (815) 444-3321 or 
       Email:  JSnell@baxterwoodman.com


